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2G. Action March 28, 2005

ACTION: APPROVAL OF CONTINUED EMPLOYMENT

BOARD GOAL: Personnel

FISCAL NOTE: Budgeted in General Fund

Lone Star Elementary School

The following professionals are being recommended for continued employment with the 
Keller Independent School District for the 2005-2006 school year moving from Probationary 
to Certified One-Year Term contract status:

Jean Bracy Sheila Brozek

The following professionals are being recommended for continued employment with the 
Keller Independent School District for the 2005-2006 school year on Probationary Contract 
status:

Deanna Arneson
Becky Cave
Erica Frausto
Carroll Gurganus
Angela Harlan

Gina Helms
Kelly Marti
Erin Morris
Kendra Nelson
Mary Odom

Carrie Roach
Leslie Sarvis
Dinah Stringer
Cynthia Zrubek

The following professionals are being recommended for continued employment with the 
Keller Independent School District for the 2005-2006 school year on a Certified One-Year 
Term contract status:

Nandra Baquera
Cheri Baxter
Stephanie Burton
Kris Davis
Bree Diller
April Hargett
Julie Ivie

Heather Jackson
Judy Martin (193 days)
Sandra McCorkle
Sher Neel
Deborah Rummel
Robin Sanchez
Melissa Sanders

Carrie Simmons
Maria Smith
Dena Weeks
Jennifer Williams
Christie Wood



The following professional is being recommended for continued employment on Probationary 
contract status with stipulations issued in the individual’s contract to be completed prior to the 
first day of the 2005-2006 school year:

Megan Bellows

The following professional is being recommended for continued employment on Probationary 
contract status with stipulations issued in the individual’s contract to be completed prior to the 
expiration of Texas Standard certificate:

Elizabeth Spratt

The following professional is being recommended for continued employment moving from 
Probationary to a Certified One-Year Term contract status with stipulations issued in the 
individual’s contract to be completed prior to the expiration of Texas Standard certificate:

Ashley Melott

The following professional is being recommended for continued employment on a Certified 
One-Year Term contract status with stipulations in the individual’s contract to be completed to 
the expiration of Texas Standard certificate:

Jennifer Wilson

The following professional is being recommended for continued employment on a part-time, 
no contract status for the 2005-2006 school year:

Cheryl Brashear Melissa Johnson Penny Tandy

+++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++

The administration recommends that the Board of Trustees approve the employment 
recommendations as presented.

Respectfully submitted,

James Veitenheimer Penny Benz
Superintendent of Schools Assistant Superintendent/Human Resources


